
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Julie Murray [mailto   
Sent: 22 May 2018 10:28 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254. Stopping up of road Princes Parade 
 
I am writing to object to the above. It is not required, is a very historic road and to 
move it would be detrimental to the historic Military canal which is steeped in history. 
It would also be detrimental to the public who use this regularly and would also add 
great congestion to Seabrook Road, which is already very busy and increase parking 
difficulties there as parking would also be lost. 
 
Yours 
 
Julie Murray 

 
 

 




